
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/200/2022-2023                Date: 3rd August, 2022

Dear Members,

The Council has been exploring the possibility of introduction of Sesame seed crop

during the Summer season amongst the farmers of India by conducting series of

Farmers Mela across India.

It has been decided to organise a Farmer Mela with ICAR-Indian Institute of

Oilseeds Research on 11
th

 August, 2022 at the following venue:- New Farm,

Regional Research Station, Vridhachalam Tamil Nadu.

For tentative programme Click Here

Members are requested to kindly make it convenient to attend the Farmer Mela.

Entry is free but registration is mandatory. For registration please send an email

on sakshi@iopepc.org.

 

With Best Wishes and Regards

Ramesh Kolath

Deputy Chief Executive Officer

Indian Oilseeds & Produce Export Promotion Council (IOPEPC)

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan, Nariman Point,

Mumbai - 400021.

Maharashtra, India

Phone: (91-22) 2202 3225 / 9295

Fax: (91-22) 2202 9236

Indian Oilseeds & Produce Export

Promotion Council (IOPEPC)

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan, Nariman Point, Mumbai

India

You received this email because you signed up on our

website or made a purchase from us.

Unsubscribe

http://www.iopepc.org/misc/2021_22/Farmer%20Mela%20-%20Vridhachalam%20on%2011-8-2022%20-%20Tentative%20Programme%20Schedule.doc
mailto:sakshi@iopepc.org
http://localhost:3000/decode_hex/68747470733a2f2f707265766965772e6d61696c65726c6974652e636f6d2f6639643379376c367134

